NHTSA #22V-077 / FCA Campaign #Z11
Campaign Update —5/18/22

- Root cause remains unknown; FCA US and our supplier continue to work diligently to identify
root cause.

- Remedyalsoremains underdevelopment. Afirm plan has notyet been establishedinthe
absence of root cause.

- FCAUS mailed interim notices to ownerson 2/25/22.

- The Company continues to advise owners of these hybrid vehicles to refrain from recharging
them, and to park them away from structures and othervehicles.

- Intheeventof questions or concerns, customers are encouraged to contact the FCA Recall
Assistance Centerat 1-800-853-1403.



